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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act requires OHA and DHS to contract with up to two agencies to provide agency with
choice services. The Act defines the services that must be provided and the rights of individuals who
receive the services. The Act requires the OHA and DHS to adopt certain rules.

The Act requires people who provide agency with choice services to report any suspected child
abuse or neglect to the proper powers that be. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.9).

Requires the Department of Human Services and the Oregon Health Authority to contract with up to
two agencies to provide agency with choice services to individuals who are older adults or who have
disabilities. Specifies the duties of the agency providing agency with choice services and rights of
the individuals who are receiving agency with choice services. Requires the department and the
authority to adopt rules that contain specified provisions.

Specifies that all agency with choice providers are mandatory reporters of abuse or neglect.
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